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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Trish Chaplin, Great Plains Regional Director


Date:

08/08/2014   
Subject:
Great Plains Regional Director End of year report 
I have maintained contact with the Great Plains region on a consistent basis, sending the membership reports monthly.  I have requested feedback from the Great Plains chapters for comments as requested by the Board such as the IdeaScale CDR.  
I have responded to any questions asked by my chapters in an efficient manner. I have continued to encourage chapters to have their members renew their memberships, including seeking out retired members to maintain their memberships.  Membership in our region has declined, largely due to losing DDS staff to our federal component.  

I have truly enjoyed my time on the NADE Board serving in the capacity as the Great Plains Regional Director and while I am sad that my time on the Board has come to an end, at least for now, I am happy and look forward to mentoring a new Regional Director in the upcoming months.  I want to thank the Board for allowing me to serve on the Board for several years and will continue to dedicate myself to our Association as I am a very proud NADE member. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Trish Chaplin

NADE Great Plains Regional Director  

